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BRISBANIA PUBLIC 

SCHOOL 

1 High Street  
Saratoga NSW 2251 

 
Phone: (02) 4369 1246 

Fax: (02) 4363 1068  

Email: 
brisbania- p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

School Web Page: 
www.brisbania-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

WE ARE NOW 
ON FACEBOOK! 

 

 

 
 

School Security: 
1300 880 021 

 

Skoolbag: 
www.skoolbag.com.au 

We also have a 

school App which 

you can download 

for free at iTunes or 

Google play. Just 

search for  

Brisbania PS 

2020 WHAT A YEAR! 
Well it is the last week of the school year of the most unusual year of our lifetime. 
 

Thank you to the wonderful staff of Brisbania PS for their resilience, flexibility, care and determination 
to ensure that this school year was as normal as possible for our students, within government 
guidelines. 
 

The staff of Brisbania PS thank you for your support during the Learning from Home period, earlier this 
year. 
 

During 2020, the staff have had to learn and embrace new technology and teaching styles to support 
learning. 
 

We are proud of all we have achieved this year to support academic, social and emotional growth and 
general wellbeing of each other and our students. 
A huge thank you to:- 
 

 The Student Leadership Team who have fulfilled their duties admirably. 
 The P&C who have continued to fundraise against the odds. 
 Paula and Rose, a massive well done on being able to supply up to 155 lunches, not to mention 

recess and iceblock orders, with no volunteer assistance.  
 Caitlin and Renae and their team of volunteers for keeping the Uniform shop orders delivered each 

Friday. 
 Lindsay Ivins for taking on the banking coordinator role, organising the Krispy Kreme donut drive, 

Coordinating the Year 6 Farewell committee, Coordinating Crazy Camel and the You Did It Lunch. 
 Sam Newson for organising Mothers’ and Fathers’ Day lucky dip bags. 
 Brisbania’s General Assistants for helping with the school beautification. 
 The support staff of Brisbania- our office ladies, our School Learning Support Officers and Student 

Wellbeing Officer who assist all teachers and students to reach their potential. 
 The outstanding teachers who juggled working from home, teaching at school, their health and 

wellbeing and support for each other. Each day the teachers give 110% to ensure individual needs 
of students are supported. 

 The extraordinary Assistant Principals who have calmly guided their teams and student cohorts 
throughout this year, with their care, support and understanding. 

 

In 2020, we have started to beautify the school grounds at the Shaw St entry and tidied up High St. 
 

Our School Planning Cycle has started and we look forward to embracing change as well as continuity 
allowing us to meet challenges, celebrate successes and increase students’ love of coming to school, 
learning and skills to be informed citizens who are able to work critically and creatively for the 
betterment of their local community and country. 
 

Each day we Believe, Persevere and Succeed. 
 

I hope everyone can take time to spend with family and friends over the festive season and may 2021 
be a better, safer and happier year for all. 
 
2020 LEAVERS 
If your child in Kindergarten to Year 5 is leaving Brisbania PS at the end of the week, please let the 
office know immediately in writing. We need to know their next school for our records and auditing 
requirements. 
 

2021 STUDENT LEADERSHIP TEAM 
Congratulations to our leadership team– Tom, Heidi F, Casey, Sahara, Marli and William. The staff 
look forward to working with you next year. Well done to the other Year 5 students who presented 
speeches. We are proud of you all. 
 

THIS WEEK 
Last day for students and Year 6 walkout COVID STYLE at 2:30pm- Wednesday 16 December. 
The last day for teachers is Thursday 17 December. 
 

Thank you for another wonderful year at Brisbania PS. Enjoy the holidays, spending time with family 
and friends. Keep safe and well. 

 
Brisbania Public 

School  
Uniform Shop 

Orders via  
Flexischools  

 

Uniform  
Coordinators: 

Renae Godden &  
Caitlin Richards 

0416 207 330  
Uniforms will come 

home on Fridays 



 

 

START OF 2021 

 Day One for Year One to Six is FRIDAY 29 January 

 Day One for Kindergarten is MONDAY 1 February 

 The staff will be at school on Wednesday and Thursday 27 and 28 January for Professional Learning. 

SECURITY 
Our school security hotline is 1300 880 021. Please call the hotline if you see or hear anyone on the premises during the 
holidays, apart from the workmen doing our infrastructure work. 
 
Enjoy the holidays 
Annette Parrey 
 
K - 2 Maths Survey  
Mr Stott and the Early Stage 1 and Stage 1 staff would like to thank those parents and carers who completed the Maths 
Survey. Staff will look at the results and comments on Staff Development Days and use these to help guide opportunities 
for new teaching and learning in 2021.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER FUNDRAISING 
We invite you to support our latest fundraising project and sample some of Australia's wines from the Barossa Valley, 
Adelaide Hills, Margaret River and Mornington Peninsula regions. 
Brisbania Mum and wine connoisseur, Melanie Martin, has hand selected 8 delicious varieties for you to choose from with 
prices ranging from $11.99 to $17.99 a bottle. Order a case of 12 and get free delivery to your home. 
 
The P&C will gain a small profit from each bottle purchased which will directly support our ongoing fundraising for school 
technology. 
 
Go to https://wineexperience.com.au/fundraising/brisbania-p-c to start shopping! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

STAGE 1 AWARDS 

Mila Fleming, Coby-Jay  

Jaxon , Liam S 

 

YOU CAN DO IT! 

Lavinia, Jayden 

 

ASSEMBLY  LEADERS 

Flynn, Lola, Travis, 

Alexis, Cobi-Jay, Zarah, Taylah 

https://wineexperience.com.au/fundraising/brisbania-p-c
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiEtLicpMHLAhWiMaYKHUjGDrsQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.youcandoiteducation.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNFzs-QxNRj8PigTsoq3tfPcb8nDxg&ust=1458082825605909


 

 

 

Anticipated Costs for 2021 
In addition to voluntary school fees of $40 for 1 child, $60 for 2 children and $70 for 3 or more children, the following 
are anticipated costs for each stage. Please be aware that additional activities may be added throughout the year 
including school discos, mufti days and fundraisers. 
 
 

    

     

Early Stage One Stage One Stage Two Stage Three 

Term One Term One Term One Term One 

Learning Packs 
 $65 

Learning Packs 
$65 

Learning Packs 
$65 

Learning Packs 
$65 

Wellbeing sessions 
$35 

Wellbeing sessions 
$35 

Wellbeing sessions 
$35 

Wellbeing sessions 
$35 

  World of Maths 
 $7 TBC 

World of Maths 
 $7 TBC 

World of Maths 
 $7 TBC 

  Stage 1 excursion 
 $40 

Swimming Carnival 
$10 

Swimming Carnival 
$10 

    Possible Stage 2 Excur-
sion 

 $30-40 

Year 6 shirts 
 per shirt 

 $50 

      Central Coast 
Drama Festival(optional) 

$100 

Term Two Term Two Term Two Term Two 

Life Education 
$10 

Life Education 
 $10 

  Year 6- Canberra 
 $400 TBC 

Musica Viva 
$9 

Musica Viva 
$9 

Musica Viva 
$9 

Musica Viva 
$9 

    University of NSW Com-
petitions 

TBA 

University of NSW Com-
petitions 

TBA 

      Year 5- Great Aussie 
Bush Camp 
$350 TBC 

Term Three Term Three Term Three Term Three 

Sport in Schools 
$40 TBC 

Sport in Schools 
$40 TBC 

Possible Excursion 
$30-40 

  

K-2 
Athletics Carnival 

$5 

K-2 
Athletics Carnival 

$5 

8-12 year olds 
Athletics Carnival 

$10 

8-12 year olds 
Athletics Carnival 

$10 

Photos 
 TBA 

Photos 
 TBA 

Photos 
 TBA 

Photos 
 TBA 

Musical 
 TBA 

Musical 
 TBA 

Musical 
 TBA 

Musical 
 TBA 

Term Four Term Four Term Four Term Four 

Christmas Luncheon 
 $6 

End of Year celebration 
$20 

End of Year celebration 
$20 

End of Year celebration 
$35 

    Central Coast Choral 
Festival (optional) 

 TBA 

Central Coast Choral 
Festival (optional) 

 TBA 

Year 6 Mini Fete 
$5 

Year 6 Mini Fete 
$5 

Year 6 Mini Fete 
$5 

Year 6 Mini Fete 
$5 

    Sport In Schools 
 $40 TBC 

Sport in Schools 
 $40 TBC 

Spring Fair 
Rides 
TBA 

Spring Fair 
Rides 
TBA 

Spring Fair 
Rides 
TBA 

Spring Fair 
Rides 
TBA 



 

 

 

http://www.joethepooldoctor.com.au/  

http://www.joethepooldoctor.com.au/


 

 

 
 

 


